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Roxanne Maher

From: Lee Ann Anderson <anderson.redtop@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 4:45 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Please add this to my earlier email sent today

Please consider adding to the below text  "any land use decision".  I also believe one year is too short an 
interval, please consider changing to two years.   
 
M. No former Town official or Town employee who participated substantially in the 
negotiation or award of a Town contract obliging the Town to pay an amount of 
twenty-five thousand (25,000) dollars or more, or who supervised the 
negotiation or award of such contract or seek or accept employment with a 
party to the contract other than the Town for a period of one (1) year after his 
or her resignation from Town office or position if his or her resignation occurs 
less than one year after the contract is signed.  
 
Respectfully,  
Lee Ann Berry  
78 Military Hwy. 
Gales Ferry, Ct 


